
From: Martin Kendell 
Sent: Tuesday, August 10, 2021 9:31 PM 
To: Clerks <Clerks@burnaby.ca> 
Subject: Presentation for City Council - #CleanUpBurnaby Campaign 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email 
is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca 

Hi there, 

I would like to set up an opportunity to speak to City Council regarding my #CleanUpBurnaby 
campaign. Please advise if I would be able to speak to Council on either September 20th or 27th. 

Thank you, 

Martin Kendell 
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Copy to:
  Chief Admin. Officer
  Dir. Corporate Services
  Dir. Engineering
  Dir. Parks, Recreation & Cultural Services
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